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STATE OF IDAHO 
DEPT OF FISH & GAME 
99 HIGHWAY 93 N 
SALMON, ID 83467-5292 

RE: Withdrawal of Protest against Application for Permit No(s). 75-14970 

Dear Protestant(s): 

Director 

The Department of Water Resources acknowledges receipt of your joint stipulation and 
withdrawal of protest against the above referenced application. 

The application does not have any remaining protests; therefore, the department will 
take the steps necessary to bring the application to a final resolution. 

Please contact this office if you have any questions regarding this procedure. 
Information about water rights and other matters administered by this agency is also 
available on the Internet at www.idwr.idaho.gov. 

Sincerely, 

?;::,~ 
Technical Records Specialist II 

c: Ann Vonde- Deputy Attorney General 
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MURRAY FAMILY TRUST 
C/O JOHN MURRAY 
PO BOX 916 
SALMON, ID 83467-0916 

RE: Withdrawal of Protest against Application for Permit No(s). 75-14970 

Dear Applicant(s): 

Director 

The Department of Water Resources has received a joint stipulation and withdrawal of 
protest against the above referenced application. Withdrawals have been received from 
the following protestants : 

1) STATE OF IDAHO- DEPT OF FISH & GAME 

The application does not have any remaining protests; therefore, the department will 
take the steps necessary to bring the application to a final resolution. 

Please contact this office if you have any questions regarding this procedure. 
Information about water rights and other matters administered by this agency is also 
available on the Internet at www.idwr.idaho.gov. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Jean Hersley 
Technical Records Specialist II 


